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PSLU Committee

From: Rodrigues, Darlene L. <darlene.rodrigues@doh.hawaii.gov>

Sent: Monday, October 19, 2020 11:34 AM

To: PSLU Committee

Subject: DOH Reply - Ref: PSLU-54(2) Maui County Council - Annual Compliance Report on the

Change in Zoning for Wailea 670 (Ordinance 3554)

Attachments: 20-002982 MCC Annual Compliance Report Wailea 670.pdf

Dear Chair Paltin,

In response to your letter attached, dated September 29, 2020, the following comments are provided for your
use.

The Department of Health Clean Water Branch (CWB) has no record of any water quality data submissions
from the Wailea 670 project (ordinance 3554). Please note that the CWB has not required this project to
submit any monitoring data.

Should there be any questions, please contact me.

Kind regards,

Darlene Rodrigues
Secretary to Keith E. Kawaoka, D.Env.
Deputy Director for Environmental Health Administration
Hawaii Department of Health
1250 Punchbowl Street, 3rd Floor, Room 325
Telephone: (808) 586-4424
Email: darlene.rodrigues@doh.hawaii.gov
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